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 B. Bennett OBJ2015/7243/P 03/02/2016  00:04:19 Dear Raymond Yeung

I am writing to object to this proposal. The present outbuilding which seems at present to be used for 

storage and not used as another room or living quarters is small, unobtrusive and only has a very small 

window.The proposed building however is much larger and would have French doors/windows 

overlooking the rear of buildings in Agar Grove. This would mean loss of privacy for neighbouring 

properties at the back. As it is very noisy at the front of Agar Grove, it is is a relief that the rear of the 

building is relatively normally quieter. This would would be a disaster to develop the back of 158  with 

working and/or living areas which would very  likely to lead to much more noise There has been a huge 

amount of building development visible from the back of Agar Grove recently and this proposal would 

take away further scarce open area and would deny future residents and wildlife including birds garden 

/yard space. The proposed style does not match in and is not suitable for this 19th century conservation 

area building.
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